
 

 
 

 

Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on September 23, 2022 at approximately 11PM, Chelan County Sheriff’s Deputies 
responded to the 100 Block of Aplets Way in Cashmere for a single victim with gunshot wounds resulting in a 
fatality.  At approximately 0600 hrs., with the assistance of the East Cascade Regional SWAT Team and 
Columbia River Drug Task Force, suspects were taken into custody without incident. The Sheriff’s Office does 
not believe there is any threat to the public.  The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating and 
cannot release additional details at this time.   

CCSO Detectives will continue to investigate with the Coroner’s Office and will release additional details as we 
can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release     Contact:  Chief Adam Musgrove 

Incident #:22C10661      Phone: 509-667-6833 

Date: 09/23/2022      http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 

 


